All Faiths Children’s Academy

Wednesday 3@ September 2025

Dear parents and carers,

| am writing to inform you that Mrs Thompson has left All Faiths to pursue a different career.

Mrs Thompson has worked at All Faiths as a teaching assistant for 15 years and worked with
hundreds of children across that time, making a crucial difference to each and every one of them.
She will be sorely missed but | have been reliably informed that she will visit the school occasionally
to catch up with ex colleagues and pupils.

| know | speak for all of us when | wish her the very best in her new career. If you have any well-
wishes that you would like to pass on, please contact the school office who will ensure that this is
done.

Kind regards,

A

Mr A Kershaw

Headteacher
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